
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
18th January 2022 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 

Liverpool Museum Tuesday 8th February 2022 
 
 
In Science we are learning about Space and Earth. 
 
On Tuesday 8th February, students in Ribble will have the opportunity to visit Liverpool Museum 
to explore the Planetarium and then get to take part in an Astronaut George workshop. Pupils will 
watch an interactive Astronaut George show, a fun animated journey exploring our solar system, 
learning amazing facts about the planets.  
 
The visit will be during the school day, so pupils will travel to and from school as normal.  
 
If your son/daughter is normally on a school dinner, school will provide them with a packed lunch. 
 
Please complete and return the slip below. If you have any further questions, please do not 
hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
M.Akhtar 
Class teacher  
 
 
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

Liverpool Museum Tuesday 8th February 2022 
 
 

Pupil Name: ______________________________________ 
 
I give permission for my son/ daughter to visit Liverpool Museum on Tuesday 8th Feburary 2022 
 
I confirm that my son/ daughter medical details have not changed since completing the medical 
form in July/September 2021 
 
 
Signed:  ________________________________ Date:  __________________ 
 


